
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 July 2021 

 

 

Sydney Smart Technology College (SSTC) 

No.143 Taishan Rd., Qinhuangdao, Hebei, P.R.China 
 
 

Dear Student 
 

Re: Welcome to the Sydney Smart Technology College 
 
It gives me great pleasure to extend my warmest congratulations to you for having successfully secured 
an offer from the Sydney Smart Technology College (SSTC), a joint  initiative of the University of 
Technology Sydney (UTS) and Northeastern University (NEU). 

 
As an SSTC student, you will benefit from the educational offerings that both UTS and NEU have to 
offer as we collaborate to provide you a world-class education in science and technology. I am certain 
that the time you spend studying at the SSTC will be successful and rewarding. 

 
We also look forward to welcoming you to UTS during the latter part of your studies. Once you have 
successfully completed the first two years of study at SSTC, you will be eligible to complete the remainder 
of your degree with UTS. The unique pathway will see you graduate with two bachelor degrees from two 
top-ranked global universities.  
 
As you are probably already aware, UTS is ranked Australia’s QS Top 50 under 50 (2016-2021) 
university and Times Higher Education (THE) Top Young University 2022      and our state-of-the art 
Sydney campus is located in a thriving business and creative industries precinct. Our students come 
from more than 120 different countries, which makes our campus a dynamic and diverse place to    study. 

 
I look forward to welcoming you to our UTS program. The time you spend with us will be a wonderful 
opportunity for international study. Importantly, the life-long friends and connections you make at UTS 
will be invaluable for your future career and lives. 

 
Once again, my sincere congratulations to you on the commencement of your university studies at the 
SSTC and wish you all the very best for your studies. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Iain Watt 
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (International) 
 


